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December 15, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Our Christmas events are wrapping up - read below to make sure you don't miss anything! 

The Postcards from Santa program wraps up this Monday, Dec. 18. Bring your completed packets to Town Hall 

by 5 p.m. on Dec. 18 to get a letter back from Santa himself! 

Likewise, our Season of Giving Holiday Collections Drive ends this Tuesday, Dec. 19, at 12 p.m. Bring your 

donations to Town Hall by the deadline to support both the Central Alabama Veterans Health Care Systems 

and the Food Pantry at Woodland Methodist Church. Let's make the holidays a little brighter for our neighbors 

in need. 

The Christmas Quilt & Gift Boutique is still open for business at the Pike Road Arts Center! Dec. 16, 17, and 23 

are your last chances to bring home a beautiful, unique gift home for the holidays. Stop by during their open 

hours to see what calls to you! 

Lastly, we hope you tune into the Mondays with the Mayor radio show this Monday, Dec. 18. This program is a 

way for us to connect with you, and we want to hear what you have to say! Learn about upcoming events and 

ask me your questions about the Town of Pike Road on the MAX Round Table this Monday. 

We want to connect with you! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never 

miss an event in the Town of Pike Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


